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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Greg Shafer; Adam Teitzman 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 110325-TP 

Jeff, 

Thank you for the clarification. The docket title has been updated to reflect "resale" agreement, 
rather than "interconnection" agreement. There were no changes to  company names. 

Dorothy 

Thursday, March 22, 2012 1.31 PM 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Thursday, March 22,2012 10:43 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Greg Shafer; Adam Teitzman 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 110325-TP 

Correction, the ILEC is Windstream, not CenturyLink. 

Thanks, 

Jeff 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Thursday, March 22,2012 1:29 PM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Greg Shafer; Adam Teitzman 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 110325-TP 

Jeff, we will make the revision to the docket title per your instruction below. 

Please make sure that the ILEC makes it obvious that it i s  a "CORRECTED" transmittal letter 
and includes "Docket No. 110325-TP," so that a new docket isn't inadvertently opened. 

Thank you! 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 10:42 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Greg Shafer; Adam Teitzman 
Subject: Docket No. 110325-TP 
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corrected transmittal letter. The letter indicates the filing is an interconnection agreement, but it is a I v) 
resale agreement. "n $ 0 5  

r h  0 This docket is one of several that I over looked in the last week, but the only one that needs a correction. 
? - a  I need to correct the docket title for the memo I'm preparing, but I don't believe the corrected letter from 

the ILEC will be here before the docket is closed. T o m  

Dorothy, I have a message in to the ILEC (CenturyLink) regarding the above docket to request a 
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Suggestions? 

Thomas J .  (Jeff) Bates 
Research Associate 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-41 3-6538 
Fax: 85041 3-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, 
your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

3/22/2012 


